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September 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Join us for A Slice of Advice at Year 11 Expectation’s Evening. 
  
At York High School we know that the key to success is through partnership, between 
school and home.  If we are all working together then we increase the chance of your child 
achieving their potential.  
  
On Wednesday 18th September from 5.45pm - 7pm, we are holding an Expectations 
Evening for Year 11. This event will provide pupils and parent/carers with practical guidance 
and resources so that you can support your child to be successful in their GCSEs. We will 
provide tea in the form of pizza, please feel free to bring the family or anyone who will 
support your child during Year 11. 
Due to the importance of this event, we are asking that every pupil attends with at least 
one parent or carer to accompany them wherever possible. Please complete the google 
form that was emailed to you to let us know how many of you will be attending with your 
child. 
  
We do things differently at YHS and the evening will consist of the following: 

• 5.45pm Arrival and revision bags  

• 6pm Gavin Kumar on the perfect Year 11 

• 6.10pm Katy Lawson on unlocking success 
  
There will be a 30 minutes Revision Fair where you will be able to visit all subjects and you 
will be able to take away all of the information to support your child. 
  
The evening will provide valuable information about the practice exams and the final 
GCSEs, as well as practical guidance on how to help your child with their revision and what 
pupils need to be doing outside of lessons to get the best possible outcomes.  
  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Gavin Kumar | Principal and Katy Lawson | Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.excellearningtrust.org.uk/

